
 

  
Dear Members 
 
Following new restrictions prescribed by the Quebec Government in the face of the second 
wave of COVID-19, we must inform you of the following changes: 
 
1- The Prize Giving event that was to take place this coming Saturday has been postponed 
to a date yet to be de 
termined. 
 
2- The food and beverage service will be limited to take out only between the hours of 11 AM 
and 4 PM, from Wednesday to Sunday until mid-October, after which all F&B services will be 
closed for the season. As a result, no minimum monthly house account will apply for the 
months of October, November and December 2020. 
  
Let's be optimistic but let's be safe! 
 


